
PHILADELPHIA 
PROPERTY WORKS 

January 22, 2008 

Howard Ford, Esq. 
Evictions Unlimited 
1135 Erie Ave 
Philadelphia PA 19124 

Dear Howard, 

I would like to thank you for the manner in which you executed the eviction at~ 

Walnut Street. Your professional and calm approach at the hearing helped us to 
maintain a positive relationship with the tenant. As a result, she has vacated the 
property and has already started to pay down the judgment. 

I firmly believe that another attorney or eviction service could have easily agitated 
the situation. Antagonizing the tenant could have led to significantly more 
expense for my client and risked collection of the judgment. 

Thank you again for the great work. I am looking forward to working with you in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

)r-­
Stephen Goldsmith 
Director, Property Management 
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